The Board of Bishops, Connectional Budget Board and Connectional Council

it is my pleasure to serve our Church through the Ministry of Finance.
Thank vou for the opportunity to share the awesome gift of an affinity
for numbers from an awesome GOD!!

The financial transactions cover the calendar year-january 1™ through
December 3192017 with comparison figures for 2016. The report has been
audited by CAMS Ministries (Church Accounting Management & Stewardship)
John W. Spann, Jr., CPA

&et wisdom - /t's worth more than noney, choose insight over
Inceme every time. Proverbs 16:16 (Message)

Serving God’s People,
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shirley Welch
Treasurer/Chief Financial Officer



